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June22,2020

Kevin Erickson CPA, CGA
Chief Financial Officer
Cariboo Chilcotin Regional Hospital District
Suite D, 180 North 3rd Avenue
Williams Lake, BC V2G 2A4

emailed: kerickson@cariboord.bc.ca

RE: Bvlaw Reauest - GR Baker Sterile Compoundina Room Uparade

Dear Mr. Erickson:

Northern Health would like to formally request funding of $45,600 for the Cariboo
Chilcotin Regional Hospital District's (CCRhlD) share ofthe GR Baker Memorial
Hospital (GRB) Sterile Compounding Room Upgrade project. This is 40% ofthe
total project budget of $114,000.

The purpose ofthis project is to bring the chemo anteroom and sterile anteroom up
to the CSA Z800.18 and NAPRA standards. The required work includes modifying
the existing anterooms into a combined anteroom, ductwork, and controls
modifications to eliminate the deficiencies. Please see the attached Capital Project
Approval Form for additional information.

Thank you for your consideration of this request. If you have any questions
please do not hesitate to contact our office.

Sincerely,

^-^/^-

Deb Taylor, HB.Comm, CPA, CGA
Regional Manager, Capital Accounting

Cc: PennyAnguish, ChiefOperating Officer, N1
Mike Hoefer, RD Capital Planning and Support Services
Kevin Welsh, Cariboo-Chilcotin Regional Hospital District
Terri Speed, Cariboo-Chilcotin Regional Hospital District


